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· Awards ceremony went very smooth.  Changes have been made for next year’s award ceremony regarding classroom awards.
· All testing was complete with no glitches.
· Classes and student scores being discussed for transition of 6th grade students over to the middle school for Math as well as 4th and 5th flexing up to 5th and 6th grade math.
· Custodians have done an excellent job on creating the new Preschool School room by the FRYSC office—I really feel like Mrs. Trudy will be pleased with the new location.
· Melinda DeBoe was hired as the new ¾ split teacher for the 14/15 school year.
· Class rosters are being put into IC by Mrs. Marsili
· ¾ split class roster is being determined by student scores
· Three teachers will be moving rooms on the third floor this year:
· Mrs. P’Poole will be teaching 5/6 grade Math/Language Arts
· Mrs. Durban will be teaching 4th grade
· Mrs. DeBoe will be teaching ¾ split class
· Looking forward to another great year at DSES!
